
 

 

350 Winter St. NE 
P.O. Box 14480 
Salem, OR 97309 

 

971-283-6257 
 

cara.l.filsinger@dcbs.oregon.gov 
 

oregon.gov/dcbs/mlac 

 

Tina Kotek, Governor 

March 17, 2023 

 

 

 
Rep. Paul Holvey, Chair 
House Business and Labor Committee 
Via email 
 

Dear Chair Holvey: 

The Workers’ Compensation Management-Labor Advisory Committee (MLAC) 
has completed review of HB 3412.  

The committee supports the concept that physician associates have the same 
authority to treat workers' compensation patients as nurse practitioners. 
Since there are amendments forthcoming, MLAC will review the final 
amendments to ensure they achieve that outcome. 

Sincerely, 
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Management Co-chair   Labor Co-chair 
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